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On	5	May	two	representatives	of	the	Brazilian	Cooperative	Organisation
OCB/MG	in	the	State	of	Mato	Grosso	visited	Mondragon	University	with
the	aim	of	reinforcing	cooperation	on	training	about	cooperatives.

The	visitors	were,	Dr.	Onofre	Cezário	(President)	and	Dr.	Janete
Carmen	Dalabarba	(Strategic	Advisor	of	the	OCB/MG	System).

During	their	two-day	visit	the	had	the	opportunity	to	get	to	know
MONDRAGON	Corporation,	OTALORA	and	the	faculties	of
MONDRAGON	UNIVERSITY.
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